

Class Agents Letter

Class of 1959

Class Agents
Roger Billings
Craig Green
Robert Wedgeworth

Alumni and Parent Relations Office 301 W. Wabash Ave. Crawfordsville, IN 47933 765-361-6360 alumni@wabash.edu wabash.edu

December 2023

Dear 59ers,

As we approach the end of the calendar year we remember with sadness the loss of Charles Haffner, Len Brennan, Jim McVey, Roger Buckley, Bob Bittner and Valerie Powell. We have special memories of Valerie (born William Harvey) who appeared at our 50th reunion after a gender transition. It took great courage for her to arrive with a new husband. We had some concerns about how she would be received. But we were very proud of our classmates who accepted her transition with grace and understanding.

AS we celebrate this holiday season let us all be grateful for our many gifts especially the gift of life. Let us open our hearts and wallets to those less fortunate. We also urge you to invest in the future of the College we love so dearly with a gift be it small or large..

This spring we will celebrate the 65th year since we were graduated from Wabash. Mark your calendars for May 31-June 2, 2024 for the Big Bash. We look forward to seeing all of you who are able, including widows and spouses who have shared this journey with us.

We can be very proud of the College. Despite the loss of the Monon bell we have enjoyed an exceptional year, completing the Giant Steps campaign and several athletic championships and many academic achievements.

All the best to you and your families for this holiday season and the year to come.

Robert Wedgeworth Craig Green Roger Billings Class Agents

